## **Weobley Primary School**

## Parent Teacher Association Newsletter 22<sup>nd</sup> April 2016

Thank you to the members who attended yesterday's meeting. Please join us at our next meeting if you can on Wednesday, 15<sup>th</sup> June at 3.45 in the school library. This is your opportunity to be part of the fundraising decision making and have a say in the events during the year for your child/children to enjoy.

There is also a suggestion box in the school reception area should you have any ideas for fundraising or future events. We welcome all offers of help

We have so much chocolate we were able to draw three winners of our Easter Treasure Hunt and Quiz. A total of £66.00 was raised.

Overall winner was Bryony in Year 4

Many thanks to Costcutters in Weobley for their kind donations.

Thanks also to parents for their kind donations towards the cake sale. A total of £103.00 was raised

## **Upcoming Events**

May 27

Social Event

Salutation Inn from 8pm

Date yet to be confirmed Garden Workforce Party

June 24

Non Uniform Day

July 1

Summer Fete

## Important Announcement

Please note – there will be a change to the Summer Fete this year as we intend to hold the event on Friday 1<sup>st</sup> July from 2pm in the school grounds.

We hope this will give all of our children the opportunity to attend – particularly those that travel on school transport.

Parents will be welcome to collect their child early and stay to support the many stalls on offer. Any children not collected will remain on site with one of the Teaching Staff until parents arrive or it is time to get the school bus home.